
The Board and Management in making the health and well-being of our members and guests the 
priority have made a decision  that until further notice the booking of golf games for competitions 
will change as of midday Tuesday 17th March 2020. 
 
For all competitions from this afternoon the ability to book on-line and at the kiosk will be able to be 
completed at the same time. This will allow members who still wish to come down to the club to be 
able to book at the kiosk and those members under the current climate who feel more comfortable 
booking from home/work, will be able to do so at the same time as people at the club. 
 
Therefore  from this point forward until further notice the following will occur: 
 
Monday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 10 days in advance at 5.00pm 
 
Tuesday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 8 days in advance at 4.00pm 
 
Wednesday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 8 days in advance at 5.00pm 
 
Thursday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 8 days in advance at 4.00pm 
 
Friday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 7 days in advance at 9.00am 
 
Saturday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 8 days in advance at 5.30pm 
 
Sunday Competitions 
 
Kiosk and Internet will open 9 days in advance at 4.30pm 
 
 
We thank you for your understanding. We will keep you updated if circumstances change. 
 
Regards 
 
Anthony Dignan 
 
 


